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UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

CALI 

W.L. Clark 
Assistant Director 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Cl ark : 

December 10, 1982 

There are a couple of probl ems brought to our attention by staff in the 
Computing Centre, that I would appreciate your looking into. 

The first concerns parking stickers. AUCE members, working on afternoon 
and night shifts have had great difficulty in obtaining preferred parking stickers. 
Usually, each year, after considerable wrangling and a group of people going 
together to the Traffic Office, these stickers are issued. Is there no way that 
a memorandum could be provided to these people and the Traffic Office so that 
preferred parking stickers can be provided for those people working on these 
shifts? We are of course concerned about long distances having to be walked 
in order to get t0 and go home from the Computing Centre. 

The.second area of concern is the lighting around the back of the 
Computing Centre. We would appreciate Physical Plant having a look at the area 
and making some recommendations to improve lighting both on the street and at 
the back of the building. 

Thank you for your assistance with these matters. 

cc: Mary Jane Richardson 

Yours truly, 

Carol e Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: .224-2308 


